BRUNSWICK HILLS TOWNSHIP TRUSTEES
Special Meeting July 13, 2021
	

The Brunswick Hills Township Board of Trustees met in Special Session on July 13, 2021 for the purpose of discussing the Township 2022 Preliminary Budget. Chair Esber, Vice Chair Witthuhn, Trustee Kusnerak, Fiscal Officer Esber, Zoning Inspector Czyz, Police Chief Sopkovich, Lt. Benigni and members of the general public being present.   
Esber called the Special Meeting of July 13, 2021 to order at 6:30PM.
K. Esber briefly explained the 2022 Preliminary Budget, as requested by departments.  A Resolution will be required, as well as a letter to Auditor due to carry-over funds.  The 2022 Preliminary Budget is $6,653,272.      
[bookmark: _GoBack]Kusnerak asked about adjustments to be made to General Fund and K. Esber verified the submitted amounts.
Witthuhn stated there were minimal increases to the 2022 budget, mostly due to payroll and related cost increases.   
Kusnerak offered Resolution 25-2021 Preliminary Budget 2022.  Esber seconded.  All voted yes.  Resolution adopted. 
Esber motioned to adjourn at 6:34PM.  Kusnerak seconded.  All voted yes.  Motion carried
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